
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  04/22/2019 04:25:30 PM

To:  alan.lin@dot.ca.gov

Cc:  OPR State Clearinghouse <State.Clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov>; Edmonson, Miya R@DOT <miya.edmonson@dot.ca.gov>

Subject:  Re: SCH # 2018051002 Hollywood Center Project
 

Received, thank you. 

On Mon, Apr 22, 2019 at 4:06 PM Lin, Alan S@DOT <alan.lin@dot.ca.gov> wrote:

This is the second NOP letter to the City after 2 scoping meetings.  Hard copy to the City.

 

Thank you!

 

Alan Lin, P.E.

Project Coordinator

State of California

Department of Transportation

District 7, Office of Transportation Planning

Mail Station 16

100 South Main Street

Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 897-8391 Office

(213) 897-1337 Fax
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